Dear Jeff Fortkamp,

I am writing this letter of resignation to inform you and anyone else that I will be unable to be Celina Varsity Baseball coach from this point forward. As a result of work in the classroom and my growing family, the responsibilities to the baseball program have become too much for me. I have enjoyed my time as a baseball coach at Celina High School. Over my fifteen years of coaching at different levels, I have had the opportunity to watch and help numerous young men develop and grow. Though I will miss the time with the boys, I look forward to spending more time with my family.

Thank You

Andrew Waesch

al M. Wand

7/28/2021